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Report to the Ordinary Meeting Dated Tuesday 2nd. August,2021 

Agenda Item; Councillor Portfolios   

During the last month I have visited the Playing field and happily have found no 

evidence of dog fouling and minimal activity by moles. The new equipment is 

still getting plenty of use and the older equipment is still in a serviceable 

condition, and I will refit the swing now that the Covid situation has eased. 

There is evidence that 2 squares of the rubber matting beneath the zip wire 

has been damaged by the lawn mower and will need to be replaced. 

 The Defibrillator has now been registered on The Circuit, the nationwide 

database for Defibrillators, to which the Emergency services has access to. This 

ensures anyone in the area who needs one can be directed quickly to the 

nearest one in their area. Monthly checks are logged on The Circuit, enabling 

the status of our machine to be seen by anyone who may require it. 

The phone box is getting plenty of use as a seed exchange, also with free Parish 

magazines! 

Prepared by Cllr Tim Moss     

26th. May 2021 


